Maria Acosta

(208) 654-8017 macosta@minidokaschools.org

8th October 2024

Dear Board Members,

I am the girls' soccer coach at West Minico, and I am requesting approval to have a sleepover at the Best Western in Burley. At the end of each soccer season, the girls get to choose what kind of celebration they want to have. They do fundraisers or pay out of pocket to have money for sweaters, soccer equipment, and end-of-season celebrations.

We would stay one night, starting with parents dropping them off at the hotel at 5 pm. We would have food, which they have chosen to be tacos, and I would pick it up before heading to the hotel at 5 pm. We would use the hotel pool. We would stay in connecting rooms, and I would always be there. Some moms can stay if that is something they need to do for extra supervision. The parents would pick up the girls at 8 am the following day. I have the approval of all the parents, and they can sign permission slips if needed. All this will be in November, from Friday to Saturday (November 1st to November 2nd or November 15th to November 16th).

Thank you for taking the time to read this, and we look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Maria Acosta

Nov. 102 or 15-16.